
18. Rn• Inter-City Express (1965) Limited; British Pacific Transport 
Limited; Overland Freighl Lines Limited; 
7976 Winston Street, 
Item 1 Manner's Re ort No. 21 Council Meetin~ March 29, 1971 , 

On March 29 1971, Council was advised that the Chief Licence Inspector 
had received applications from the following three firms located at 7976 
Winston Street: 

Inter-tity Express (1965) Limited, 
British Pacific Transport Limited, 
Overland Freight Lines Limited. 

On that ~ate Council refused to grant a business licence to each of the 
~ompanies and directed that the three companies be given three months to 
disr.ontinue their occupancy of the land in question. The Clerk so 
advised each of the companies involved, plus Nr. W.A. Street, Barrister 
and Solicitoi~. 

The three months has expired ancl the companies have not relocated so 
this matter is placed before Council for further direction. It should 
be noted that we have recently been approached by Mr. Street, as well as 

·a representative from Inter-City Express, inquiring as to the possibility 
of a land exchange and the Planning Director is presently reviewii1g this 
particular aspect of the subject. At this point in time there is no firm 
indicn.tior: th.:1t th: C'JT.j_)Qr:ic.s \Jill di.!::con::i::cc their t:s~ •yf 7976 \·:in::t-:-r! 
Street. 
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